From: kpwalter1@cox.net

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 2:17:55 PM

To: Karen Fann < KFann@azleg.gov >; Warren Petersen < wpetersen@azleg.gov >; Vince

Leach < VLeach@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray < RGray@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli

<sborrelli@azleg.gov>

Subject: Jovan Hutton Pulitzer/Irregular ballots

Dear Senators:

I am writing to ask respectfully that Jovan Hutton Pulitzer be hired to perform the forensic audit of the Nov. 3rd election here in Arizona. We the people will not be satisfied unless he is involved in the audit.

I also ask that all irregular ballots be included in the audit – 235,000 adjudicated ballots; 103,000 ballots adjudicated but no action taken; 28,000 duplicate ballots; and any other ballot considered irregular.

Additional questions:

Have you investigated the source of the shredded ballots found in a dumpster? Will you be having a townhall with your constituents?

Thank you for having the courage to do everything you have done so far! I know it has probably not been easy with attacks coming from the other side. Please keep up the good work!

Kelly Walterscheid Chandler, AZ